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Caution: This email originated outside our organization; please use caution.

Hi Sophia,

Sorry, trying again!

With the current building materials pricing increase and with having to figure out the logistics of
how to connect the entire facility to city water and not just the new build we would like to ask
for a two year extension on our CUP and variance.

If you need anything else from me let me know! Thank you again for your help!

Katie


mailto:Katie@animalinnpetresort.net
mailto:SJensen@lakeelmo.gov
mailto:Corwin@animalinnpetresort.net
mailto:AMonterusso@lakeelmo.gov

THE CITY OF

[AKE ELMO





